
Exciting News! Summer Camp Fundraising 

Campaign 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are thrilled to announce our upcoming fundraising campaign to support our cherished 

Summer Camp program! This year, we aim to raise funds to enhance our facilities, provide 

scholarships for underprivileged children, and offer exciting new activities. 

Campaign Kick-off Date: June 1, 2023 

Goal: $10,000 

Here's how you can help: 

• Donate directly through our fundraising page. 

• Participate in our fundraising events, including bake sales and car washes. 

• Spread the word to friends and family! 

Your support can make a difference in the lives of many children who look forward to a summer 

filled with adventure and learning. 

Thank you for being a part of our community! 

Warm regards, 

The Summer Camp Team 


